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Attached is a revised FY 19 budget from the Refuse District. As of late yesterday the District received notification of a rate increase in recycle materials. The current rate for disposal is $35 per ton with the new rate retro back to January 1, 2018 of $80 per ton. 
The change in the market is due to a situation that impacts the the whole country. For more information you can look up "China's National Sword" , in a nut shell China stopped excepting lower grade material from USA and all local recycling facilities have no outlet for the materials. As I receive more information regarding this issue I will pass it on to you but wanted to notify all District towns as soon as possible to adjust next years budget.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns

Thanks
Don Hatch
MVRD
January 24, 2018 @ 2:34 PM
